North Worcestershire Water Management
Comment Date: Tue 23 Jan 2024
The proposed development site is situated in the catchment of River Arrow. The site falls within flood zone 1 and it is not considered that there is any significant fluvial flood risk to the site. Based on the EA's flood mapping, The is some risk from surface water flooding but this is minimal. Correctly designed drainage will mitigate any flood risk from surface water on the site and in the surrounding area.

This site was previously commented on under the same planning reference back in February 2022. At the time a holding objection was placed, since the comments were submitted changes have been made to take on board the issues raised, and further details have been submitted. I have reviewed the latest Flood Risk Assessment (Revision E) and drainage strategy drawings (Revision H), I can confirm that these are acceptable.

